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EMERGENCY issue at Hospital / 
Onake Lift Station 

 
 
(Kahnawake – 11, Seskéha/August 2020) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community 
that an accident during excavation work near the Lifting Station located 
in the area near the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre has caused a 
power outage at the Lifting Station. A technician has been called and 
repairs will take place first thing tomorrow morning.  
 
As a result of the accident, raw sewage will have to be flushed into the 
bay area near the Onake Paddling Club until the power is restored. 
Though not ideal, this operation is absolutely necessary, otherwise the 
Hospital Centre and residences in the area will be severely affected. 
 
Community members are asked to avoid using the area for 
recreational purposes until the Community Health Representatives 
clear the area for use once the repairs are made.  
 
Thanks for your cooperation and understanding. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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